
 
 
 
 
 
Cowpercare ltd., 
Proprietor, 
Glenindare Nursing Home, 
202, Merrion Rd., 
Dublin 4. 
 
 
 
18th December 2006 
 
 
 
Inspection Report 
Re:  Inspection of Glenindare Nursing Home under the Health ( Nursing Homes 
) Act, 1990 and the Nursing Homes ( Care & Welfare ) Regulations, 1993. 
 
 

 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
The Nursing Homes Inspection Team visited Glenindare Nursing Home 
on  27/11/06. 
There were 20 residents on this date & a further 2 in hospital.  The Nursing Home is 
currently registered for 32 residents. 
 
 
 
The following issue requires your attention and action. 
 
 
 
 
Recommendations: 
 
The last fire drill was carried out on 20/12/05. We recommended, following our 
last inspection on 26/09/06, that fire drills be carried out twice yearly. We note 
that fire training for staff has been carried out since then, however the need for 
a fire drill remains. We recommend that this be held as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
A member of the Inspection Team is to be notified on or before the 5th January 2007 
indicating the steps taken by the home to carry out the actions as required under the 
regulations. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
____________________           _____________________ 
Senior Area Medical Officer                 A/ Director Public Health Nursing. 
 Inspection Team Member  Inspection Team Member 
 
 
 
 
 
 


